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Monday 20 November 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are excited to share with you two Christmas themed initiatives all students can get involved in over 

the coming weeks.  

First up, CCS Friends will be holding their popular Christmas Raffle once again this year. Tickets are just 

£1 each and we would love it if you could help support this cause. All entrants will be placed into the 

draw to win one of many speciality Christmas hampers.  

Tickets are now on sale to purchase directly via our PTA website: CCS 

Friends Christmas Hamper raffle and booklets of five tickets will be 

handed out in the coming days to all primary year groups (eldest 

sibling only if you have more than one child in primary), and to Year 7 

students in tutor time. Children in Year 8-13 can purchase tickets directly 

from Secondary Reception. Those wishing to take part must provide the requested personal 

information on the ticket (so we can contact you if you are one of the lucky prize winners!) and hand 

the completed stub into Primary or Secondary Reception by Wednesday 6 December, along with the 

correct money to purchase. All unused ticket stubs can be returned at the same time.  

All money raised by the raffle will go directly to CCS Friends and help to fund items in the future within 

the school, to aid your child’s education.  

On Friday 8 December, we are hosting a Christmas Jumper Day! Similar to last 

year, instead of a monetary contribution in exchange for students wearing their 

own clothes, we are asking children to donate an item towards the Christmas 

hampers.  

We would love these hampers to be filled with fabulous Christmas goodies such as chocolates, 

toiletries, candles, food, drink – in date and non-perishable please – stationery, cosmetics, etc. Primary 

children can start bringing in their donations from Monday 27 November, with a hamper set out in 

each classroom. Tables will also be set up outside the grey school gates for secondary students to 

drop off their donations on the way into school on Friday 8 December.  

Thank you in advance for your support in these initiatives and we look forward to seeing all your 

wonderful Christmas jumpers on the day!  

Kind regards, 

CCS Friends and The House Team - Mr Perry (Brisbane), Mrs Starr (Melbourne), Mr O’Boyle (Perth), 

Miss Coleman/Mrs Kirk (Sydney) 
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